January 29, 2018

Brian and Jacqueline La Fleur
4821 Remiker Lane
Manitowoc, Wi 5422
(920)901-2619

RE: Vacant Lot on Foxfire Ct.

To Whom it May Concern:

We recently purchased a vacant lot on Foxfire Ct., (Lot 41, Block 5, Forest Estates No. 6) and have
noticed standing water the rear of the lot. The excess water is on both this lot and the neighboring lot
adjacent on the East lot line. The majority of the water appears to be run-off from the commercial
properties to the North East of the lots. The water runs onto the lots on Foxfire but there is not a path
for the water to exit. The water can not move forward to the street as the sidewalk elevation is greater
than the elevation of the rear of the iot.

We are asking the city to assist in remediating this water issue by extending 6” storm with beehive inlet
along the East property line to provide for drainage of this water that does not currently have a path for
egress. '

Thank you for your consideration,

Brian and Jacqueline La Fleur




